
From: Debbie Morgan  
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 9:37 PM 
To: Virginia Mundt <vmundt@cityofmesquite.com> 
Subject: [External] Library Board 

 

After careful thought and consideration, as well as speaking with family, I've decided it's time for 

me to step down from the Library Advisory Board. 

There's so much going on in my life that I just don't have the time to put into it. 

Thanks for the opportunity to serve these past several years. 

Sincerely, 

Debra Morgan 
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